
 

Mrs Bennett's Blog 

Thursday 4th July 2019 

Hi Everyone,   

Happy Rose Day everyone! I am writing this just before we begin 

our dress rehearsal before the main event this afternoon. Thank 

goodness the dry and warmish weather has continued for us! I 

know the day will be fantastic and as always, on Rose Day, there 

is an excited buzz in the air this morning at Crossflatts Primary 

School! I would like to say a huge thank you to all the staff and 

children for their hard work, energy and commitment they give 

to Rose Day each and every year to make it so special and unique 

to our school.  I know how much our 

families appreciate the wonderful event and 

how much we all look forward to the day!   

I would also like to take the opportunity to 

express a huge thanks to the PTA for all of 

their incredible hard work in preparing the 

evening celebrations of Rose Day; so much 

work goes into the preparations and we simply wouldn't have 

the amazing array of stalls, activities, refreshments and 

entertainment without their hard work and dedication.  

As always, the children's end of year Reports will be sent out tomorrow evening with the 

children.  I would be grateful if you could please ensure you complete the slip to confirm 

you have received your child's Report and send this back into school by Friday 12th of July.  

I would also like to remind everyone that our families are invited into school on Wednesday  

17th July from 3.15pm-5.30pm to meet their child’s new Teacher, look around the 

classroom and have a look through learning so that everyone can see what the expected 

standard of learning will look like for their child, when the Autumn term begins. This is a 

drop in event so please feel free to pop in any time between 3.15pm and 5.30pm.  

Safeguarding 

With the long summer evenings and our summer holiday just around the corner, many of 

our older children are keen to play out for longer in the evenings and visit local parks with 

friends. The NSPCC have produced some helpful guidance to help children keep safe when 

away from their homes. Just click on the link…  



 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-

safe/staying-safe-away-from-home/ 

 

 

 

 

Attendance: 

Here are the week's figures for attendance before the holidays: 

Our 
Aspirational 
Target 

The 
national 
target 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

98% 
 

96.1% 96.7%  98.9% 98.9% 96.9% 96.6% 98.3% 96.9% 

There were 4 children late for school last week. (Before registration closed at 9am) and  4 

children later than 9am 

Looking forward to seeing you all later! 

Kind regards 

Mrs Bennett 
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